
 

 Statement of Commissioner Terrell McSweeny 

October 19, 2017 

“I want to congratulate both Joe Simons and Rohit Chopra on their nominations to serve on the 
Federal Trade Commission.  I am pleased that the FTC is gaining two talented and dedicated 
individuals.  The FTC is our nation’s premier competition and consumer protection enforcer, and 
serving as a Commissioner is a great honor and great responsibility.  I know they will help 
continue the Commission’s important work promoting a fair and competitive marketplace, 
protecting consumers from scams and frauds, and safeguarding consumer privacy and data 
security.” 
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